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Better Never Stops

2279 March 2019
Dear Parents & Carers,
Welcome to the end of another week.

Dates for next week:

Monday 25 March: School Streets (see below for further details)

Thursday 28th: Lobster Class assembly (2.10am)

And beyond...

Thursday 4t April: Puffin Class assembly (9.1 Oam)

Friday §%: Cup Assembly (9.10am); Great Denton Bake-Off (further details below); Last
day of term

School Streets

As you will already be aware, we are taking part in School Streets on Monday to mark
the start of The Big Pedal and reduce levels of pollution around the school. Acacia
Road and part of Denton Road will be closed at drop-off and pick-up times (8.00-
10.00am and 2.00-4.30pm). A map showing the exact points of closure is also on its
way to you today. The will be a street party at the end of the school day and it would
be great to see as many of you there as possible. There will be drinks and cakes on
sale from FADS.

We are encouraging everyone to walk, cycle or scoot to school on Monday. |
appreciate for some of you, using the car will be unavoidable. Please have a look at
the map to see the best place to park/drop-off. If you have any concerns please let us
know and we will be very happy to help.

The Great Denton Bake-Off

On Friday 5™ April (last day of term), FADS we will be holding the inaugural Great
Denton Bake-Off. The theme is Spring and everyone/anyone associated with the
school is welcome to enter. There will be Early Years, Key Stage One, Key Stage Two
and Adult categories with prizes available for the winners. All of the cakes/bakes will
be available to buy at the end of the day from the Key Stage One playground.

Building work on Denton Road

As you will be aware, there is building work happening on Denton Road at the
moment. There has been and will be a constant flow of very large vehicles arriving at
and leaving the site. Please take extra care near the site entrance. Thank yOu.
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Plea for help...

If anyone has any old children’s football boots, they would be very gratefully received.
Thank you.

Please contfact the school office if you require any further information.
| hope you all enjoy a pleasant weekend.
Your_3 sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher
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